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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘ephemeral’  

 

 Don’t miss out! Book your 

tickets for ‘Hairspray’,            

at the Newark  Academy 

Theatre on Thurs 23 May, 

7pm. Tickets £5 and £3.    

 

 Year 7 Parents’ Evening     

will be taking place at The 

Suthers School on Thursday   

6 June from 16:30 –19:00. 

Students will receive 

appointment cards next     

week.    

 

 Good luck to Lauren in      

Year 8 who will compete in 

the England Schools Boxing 

Championships this 

weekend—which puts her 

just one step away from a 

place with Team England!  

 

 New-Build Design Contest      

Last week we launched a 

design competition in 

collaboration with Bowmer 

and Kirkland. Those who 

come up with the designs 

that best reflect our school’s 

identity and the community 

we are so proud to serve will 

get the chance to create 

display boards at our 

construction site in 

Fernwood.  

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

PUPILS GET A GLIMPSE OF THE FUTURE  

The dream becomes reality: thank you to Stefan in Year 7 for this brilliant snap of our permanent home taking shape!  

CHEERLEADING SUCCESS FOR TSS GIRLS 
Congratulations to Paige (Year 8) and Kaela 

(Year 7), who triumphed in the National Leg-

acy Dance and Cheer Competition which took 

place at the First Direct Arena, Leeds, last 

weekend. They competed with their cheer 

squad, Firecrackers, and finished the day in 

first place which means they were crowned 

champions of the junior cheer category.    

The sun was shining on us this Thursday as the first group of students had 

the chance to visit the site of our future home in Fernwood, Newark. Win-

ners of last term’s optimism award had the chance to put their ‘stamp’ on 

the site by creating some fantastic hanging baskets made from re-

purposed hard hats before taking part in a guided tour of the new build-

ing. Students were able to walk around inside the new structure, climbing 

up to the second floor for a chance to see how their new drama space and 

canteen are shaping up— getting a glimpse of the outdoor spaces and 

some of the views they will be able to enjoy from their classrooms before 

too long. This was the first of many visits we have planned and whilst the 

remaining students from 7MB are next in line for a chance to get involved, 

we have made plans to ensure every one of our founding students has at 

least one visit to the site before the building is complete.  


